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FBISD School Boundary Oversight Committee  
Meeting Summary – Orientation 

Thursday, October 27, 2022, 6:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 
 
The School Boundary Oversight Committee (SBOC) of the Fort Bend Independent School District, consisting of members 
from each of the eleven feeder patterns, and an additional High School Parent from each feeder, per Board request, met 
for an orientation on Thursday, October 27, 2022, at 6:00 p.m.  

Purpose:  

• Serve in an advisory role to staff 
• Review and provide suggestions regarding attendance boundary recommendation(s) 
• Align work with Decision Principles as stated in Policy FC (Local) 

 
Attendance: Committee members present – 28 members, remainder of the members made up the session virtually. 
 
Staff Facilitators: Beth Martinez, Deputy Superintendent; Payal Pandit Talati, Executive Director of Collaborative 
Communities, and Jodi Rider, Interim Assistant Director of Collaborative Communities 

Additional Staff Present: Executive Leadership Members, Kimberly Davis, Executive Assistant to Deputy Superintendent, 
and Reba Cook, Executive Assistant to Collaborative Communities 
 
Meeting Objectives:  

• SBOC members will be familiar with resources available including District website and TEAMS.  
• SBOC members will be familiar with the process of the Original Recommendation and the interactions of 

the Attendance Community Change Process. 
• SBOC members will be familiar with the Decision Principles and their value in the Original 

Recommendation. 
 

On October 27, 2022, the SBOC met in the Board Room at the Administration building. Beth Martinez welcomed 
everyone to the meeting and made introductions of the Executive Leadership team and staff present. Domino’s Pizza 
donated food for the SBOC. Topics of discussion included: 
 

• ThoughtExchange 
• SBOC New Officer Announcement 
• Member Commitments 
• Meeting Objectives 
• Microsoft TEAMS as platform 
• Process of Original Recommendation Recap 
• Decision Principles with discussion 

 
The SBOC performed an exercise around Decision Principles.  The meeting was adjourned.   


